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Woodside Primary School

Gittin Street

Oswestry

Shropshire

SYH 1DT

Tel: 01691 652446

admin@woodsideshropshireschuk

WOODSIDE

Wednesday 25 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have received very positive feedback on our proposed visit to see Jack and the Beanstalk at Theatre

Severn. Due to this, we have decided to go ahead with the trip.

The trip will take place on the date below and the cost will be £14.50. This will include a ticket to the

performance and transport.

With regards to payment, we are happy forfamilies to pay in full with a one-offpayment or by instalments. You
can pay via School Money or by cash or cheque at the main school office.

Should you have any payment queries or require any assistance with accessing School Money, please email
Finance@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk

On Tuesday 19‘“ December 2023, we will be leaving school at 11.45am and returning to school for

approximately4.15pm; you will need to make arrangements to collectyourchild as this time is outside school
hours. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them on the day; if your child is eligible for a free

school meal, this will be ordered forthem.Yourchild is also welcome to bring a snack and a drink to consume
during the performance.

Please complete and return the form to your child’s class teacher by Friday 10*“ November.

Yours sincerely,

kg, w

Carrie Saycé
w'

Year4 class teacher

Pantomime Trip Year 4

Igive permission for my child to attend the above trip.

Ienclose a contribution of £14.50

Headteacher: Claire Bennett B Ed (Hons) Chair of Governors: Gordon Channon

Associate Headteachers: Karen Williams BSC (Hons) and Louise Jones B Ed (Hons)

Woodside Academy Trust trading as Woodside Primary School is a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales No. 82391 i3

Child’s name: Class:

Name: Parent/Carer

Signature: Parent/Carer

Date:

Free School Meal Order (if applicable):

Ham Cheese N/A


